
Mrs. Sar a K1anian 
340 Slllith Street 
Providence, R.I. 02908 

Dear Mrs. Klanian: 

May 19, 1977 

~e gratefully acknowledge your generous donation of 
$5.00, which you kindly gave to St. Vartun Armenian 
Cathedral. 

Receipt Number 26485 is enclosed herewith. 

Enclosure 
me 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Director 


